
January 26,2011 

Patrice Lattimore 
Office of the City Clerk 
200 N. Spring St. 
Room395 
Los Angeles, Ca 90012 

Re: Council File 10-1443 (10700 Oakdale Avenue) 

Dear Ms. Lattimore, 

The referenced project is scheduled for the Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
of the Los Angeles City Council ("PLUM") meeting on February 8, 2011. There is a certain 
amount of regulatory processing with State and Federal agencies necessary to provide the 
information requested by City Planning staff. This processing is taking much longer than 
expected and may take several more months to complete. By this letter, Dr Saheb, the property 
owner, is requesting an extension of the hearing date to provide for an additional 4 months for the 
necessary processing and coordination with City Planning staff. 

June 7, 2011 for PLUM and June 22,2011 for City Council is acceptable to us. 

We would appreciate confirmation via e-mail that the requested change has been made and 
confirmed schedule date. Please do not hesitate to contact me at (909) 957 5734 with any 
questions regarding this matter. 

" _ _...· 

Thallk you, 

()yf?;e_f 
Gil Prestwood 
On behalfofDr. Shaik Saheb 


